
 
 

24 / 7 emergency service is always available by calling 973-340-4300. 
PVWC monitors & responds to social media messages during normal business hours. 

CustomerService@pvwc.com 

PVWC’s 2022 Fishing Program 
Point View Reservoir - Berdan Ave, Wayne, NJ 

 
PVWC is happy to announce details about our 2022 Fishing Program 

*New Jersey State Fishing License is required* 
**Attendees must follow all State, Federal and CDC guidelines while on PVWC property** 

 
Dates: 
Saturday, June 4th 
Sunday, June 12th 
Saturday, June 18th 
Sunday, June 26th 
Saturday, July 9th 
Sunday, July 17th 

Saturday, July 23rd 
Sunday, July 31st 
Saturday, August 6th 
Sunday, August 14th 
Saturday, August 20th 
Sunday, August 28th 

 
Time: 
The reservoir will be open for fishing, between 8AM and 4PM. 
 

 
To receive your complimentary fishing passes please: 

 
Send a self-addressed stamped envelope to: 
Passaic Valley Water Commission 
Attn: 2022 Fishing Program 
1525 Main Avenue 
Clifton, NJ 07011 

 
 

Or contact the Commissioner from your city: 
Ruby Cotton, Paterson 
Carmen DePadua, Paterson 
Gerald Friend, Clifton 
Joseph Kolodziej, Clifton 
Jeffrey Levine, Paterson 
Rigoberto Sanchez, Passaic 
Ronald Van Rensalier, Passaic   
 


